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FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 29, 2005

TO: Honorable Mary Denny, Chair, House Committee on Elections 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2322 by Anchia (Relating to the electronic administration of state funds used for voter 
registration.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Election Code to require the Secretary of State to establish and maintain an 
online electronic system for administering voucher submissions and warrant issuances related to voter 
registration financing. It is anticipated that existing resources could absorb any costs required 
to implement the provisions of the bill.

Costs to local election registrars to implement the provisions of the bill would depend upon the online 
electronic system designed and operated by the Office of the Secretary of State. Initial outlays for 
computer equipment could possibly be offset by savings on postage.

Source Agencies: 307 Secretary of State

LBB Staff: JOB, LB, NR, KJG

1 of 1


